
The Oregon Coast  
Education Program presents

Weathering  
Climate Change 

Workshop for Educators 

Use the ocean, coast, and meaningful watershed education 
experiences to explore climate change with students in grades 3-8 

OCEP Comes to You! 

It can be difficult for students to understand how scientists know the Earth’s 
climate is changing when the weather changes every day. 

Through professional development workshops and online modules, the Oregon 
Coast Education Program helps educators teach about our state’s watersheds, 
coasts and the ocean. This winter, OCEP travels inland to share lessons and best 
practices from its newest education module focused on climate change as well as 
topics from Modules 1 & 2. We’ll share age-appropriate activities that will engage 
your students in science and engineering practices, citizen science projects, and 
that align with Next Generation Science Standards.   

Participating teachers will receive a $50 stipend plus materials.  Space is limited. 
Register at http://tinyurl.com/OCEP-Eugene 

For more information about the Oregon Coast Education Program, visit 
http://pacname.org/OCEP/ocep_about.shtml or contact us: 

Cait Goodwin  Joy Tally 
cait.goodwin@oregonstate.edu     joy.tally@state.or.us 

Weathering	Climate	Change	OCEP	Workshop	
Lane	Education	Service	District	
1200 Hwy 99,	Eugene,	OR	

Saturday,	January	23,	2016,	9am	–	12pm	
Register	at	http://tinyurl.com/OCEP-Eugene	


